
Public Works Monthly Update 

 

 

 

 

This past month, the Town Shop really stepped up to the plate with several things going 

on throughout the month.  Everybody worked together as a team and managed to get 

things done! 

 

We assisted with the set up of signs, clean-up and preparation of the Southside Fair. 

 

Crews worked hard picking up brush and lawn debris during clean-up week.  At the 

same time of clean-up week, they also managed to fix several graves at the cemetery.  

They aerated, re-seeded and fertilized the entire cemetery as well as the Pavilion 

grounds. 

 

Crews removed overgrown bushes at the intersection of 92/49 (inside the island). 

 

Installed a sign for the community garden on Endly Street. 

 

Repaired and replaced several street lights along Main street. 

 

Repaired damaged pump at the Thyndale pump station. 


